BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP BUDGET HEARING

MARCH 9, 1993

The 1993-19%4 budget hearing was called to order at 7:00 p.m.
by Supervisor Edward Magnus.

Present for tha board in addition to Magnus were Shaila DI Berardino,
clerk; Maria Foerster, treasurer; Jcanne Strahm, Larry Russell,

Gary St. Charles, and Jackie Hayes, trustees. Manager James

Totten was also present.

There were 28 people in the audience.

The supervisor presented the »nroposed 1993-1994 fiscal year
budget.
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Public comment was accepted.
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Motion by Foerster, supported by Hayes to adjourn at 8:05 p.m.
Motion carried 7-0.

Sheila DI Berardinoc, clerlk
Birchh Run Townshin



